
 

 

 

The ongoing war in Ukraine 

The National Council on Interpreting in Health Care (NCIHC) strongly 
condemns the unprovoked invasion of and aggression on Ukraine. Our hearts 
go out to members, colleagues, and everyone whose loved ones are directly 
impacted by the ongoing invasion and war. We keep them in our prayers of 
peace and hope that they stay safe and out of harm’s way. 


